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Comments: Please do not close the user created access roads to the campsites in the forest that are more than
300 feet from a road. You would eliminate most motor homes and trailers from using these campsites -
especially we who are elderly. | think most of the campers in the forest use motor homes or trailers. You would
make it very difficult for us to haul all of our equipment, food and water into the sites. We would hate camping by
a dirty dusty road - it would not be enjoyable at all. It would probably stop many people from using the forest -
which is there for all of us to use. Please let the campsites continue to be open for all families to use and enjoy
by not closing the access roads.

Thank you for your consideration.



